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19 September 2019 

 

REPORTING CYCLE ADJUSTMENT REQUEST  

 

Dear Recipient,  

 

We would like to ask for a reporting cycle adjustment to be in line with our annual sus-

tainability reporting. We are reporting about our sustainability on a calendar year ba-

sis. We will be developing our sustainability reporting further and will start reporting 

step-by-step according to GRI as of year 2019.  

 

We are planning on reporting our first CoP as part of our sustainability report. There-

fore, we would like to ask for adjusting our reporting cycle so that we would submit 

our first CoP by the end of April 2020.  

 

Kind regards,  

Maria Nymander 

Communications and Corporate Responsibility Manager 

Berner ltd 

 

 

 


